
MARICOPA INTEGRATED HEALTH SYSTEM SOLE SOURCE PROCUREMENT NOTICE 
 

90-17-379-SSP 
CLINICAL DECISION SUPPORT SOFTWARE 

 
Closing Date:  April 24, 2018/2:00PM AZT 

 
Maricopa County Special Health Care District dba Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS) recommends the 
award of a sole source contract to Pieces Technologies, Inc. for a Clinical Decision Support Software Platform 
in the form of a combined Pieces Decision Sciences and Pieces Iris software package. These are cloud-based 
(SaaS) software platforms that provide a combined comprehensive Artificial Intelligence solution and 
community-based referral and closed-loop case management solutions, managing social determinant needs 
across the continuum of care. MIHS is not aware of any other vendor that possesses the performance 
capabilities of the software package required by MIHS.   
 
MIHS will proceed with this award unless another vendor can demonstrate that they are capable of meeting 
all of the requirements set forth herein. Written questions or intent to respond concerning this Sole Source 
Procurement should be addressed to Laela Pardo no later than April 24, 2018/2:00PM AZT.  Questions or 
intent to respond may be submitted to Laela Pardo via e-mail at Laela.Pardo@mihs.org or may be faxed to 
602-344-1813. 
 


